
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TO:  Regents Governance Committee 

FROM: Felicity O’Herron 
  
DATE:  January 7, 2025 

RE: Recommended Changes to Regent Policy 6 
 
 
The Board of Regents Policy 6 is up for scheduled review.  At this time, there are no 
recommended changes to Regent Policy 6 A, B, C, or D.   
 
Currently included in these sections are: 

6A – Delegation of Authority 
6B – Staff Recruitment 
6C – Appointments of Staff 
6D – Evaluations for Staff 

 
The University of Colorado Staff Council (UCSC) has requested a new Regent Policy and the 
draft is contained in Regent Policy 6.E. 
 
This policy section solidifies the relationship between the Board of Regents and UCSC.  
UCSC represents all campus staff council entities and CU staff directly to the Board of 
Regents.   
 
 


